
Serving Next Sunday, April 26 

Altar Guild:  Debbie Johnson, Libby Saville, Chr isti Edwards 
Acolytes and Crucifer: Alex and Evan Von Herrmann,  
 Jacob Johnson 
Counting Committee:  (Sunday) Blake Mar tin, Delan Stevens 
(Monday) Maxine Dunn, Margaret Thompson, Nancy Stiltner 
Trustee Duty :  Mark Chanaca, Debbie Brooks 
Sound Technician:  Lee Hickman / Char les Hucks  
Children’s Church :  Libby Saville 
Bus Duty:   Jan Gawith 
Ushers: Spivey Hood (Chairman), Char les Timbes (Co-Chairman)  
Bob Butler, Philip Davis, Andy Hendrick, Blake Hewitt, Doug 
Roof, Daniel Hunnicutt, Benjamin Smith, John Steen, Scott 
Sayre, Randy Wood 

CAP Food Items Needed  
Diapers, Canned Meats, Rice and Corn  

Help4Kids Items Needed 
Peanut Butter Cracker, Cheese Crackers, Juice Boxes 

Online Giving is available.  Please scan the 

QR code to navigate to the secure ACS account 

for FUMC and make your donation. You may 

also visit the website at: www.fumcconway.org 

and follow the “online giving” link to make a 

donation.  

Stewardship for the week of April 12 

Operating 8,649.42 

Good Samaritan 5.00 

Tom Canty Fund 100.00 

Epworth  25.00 

Hymnals 104.00 

Stucco Repair 1,050.00 

Building Fund 575.00 

Capital Campaign 697.00 

Total 11,205.42 

Sunday School 141 
Worship 194 
UMW Luncheon 25 
Wonderful Wednesday 85 
 
CAP Items 20 
Help4Kids  
 Vienna’s 6 
 Shoes (Pairs) 14 
FUMC Youth 
 Hygiene Kits 23  

Birthdays This Week 
 April 19:  April Fanshaw 

April 21:  Ava Hardee, Bert Owen 

April 22:  Ted Coy, Louise Goodwin 

April 23:  Lily Hunnicutt 

April 24:  Judy Hendrick 

April 25:  Grace Yenicek 

The Worship Committee is seeking your 

help!  The United Methodist Hymnal produced in 

1989 is now more than 25 years old.  To meet the 

growth in church hymnody, the United Methodist 

Church created a supplement to our current in 

hymnal in 2000 entitled The Faith We Sing.  The 

supplemental hymnal contains a variety of hymns-

--older hymns no longer in the 1989 hymnal as 

well as many newer hymns and hymn settings. We have been 

using some of these hymns already!  The Worship Committee 

has chosen to add this additional supplement to our hymn racks 

to be used along with The United Methodist Hymnal.   

Each copy is $13.  Would you be willing to purchase one or 

more?  Our side pews need 6 each at $78 and the middle pews 

need 8 each at $104.   They may be purchased in honor or 

memory of a loved one. 

Faith We Sing Hymnal Dedication 
 

I/We would like to dedicate a hymnal in honor of:  
____________________________________________ 
 
I/We would like to dedicate a hymnal in memory of:  
____________________________________________ 
 
Given by:  ___________________________________  
 

Please find my check attached to this form.   
 

More forms are available in the  
Narthex or Bell Tower Entrance. 

Exterior Update:   Preparation/Painting of the exterior 

of the Sanctuary, Education Bldg. and Fellowship Hall 

will continue over the next couple of weeks.  We ask 

you NOT to park in the rear parking lot during the week.  

To date we have received 26,970.00!  Thank you to all 

who have given over and above to this project. Will you 

consider joining us  in reaching our goal of $40,000? 

Summer Children’s Ministry!!!! 
The Children’s Ministry is exploring the 

option of offering a weekday ministry for 

preschool and elementary children this 

summer.  If you or your child would be 

interested in a summer camp style ministry, please contact Tim 

Whitten at 488-4251. 

Christian sympathy is given to the family 
and friends of Tommy Harrison who 
passed away on April 4 at Conway 
Medical Center. 
 

Christian sympathy is also given to Sheila Kyzer and family on 
the death of her mother, Deloris Jenkinson, who passed away on 
Wednesday April 15 in Manning, SC 

First Quarter 2015 Giving Update 
 
Capital Campaign Commitments Paid (Cash & Noncash) $312,008.00 

Pledges Received / Operating Budget $110,502.00 

Pledges Estimated / Operating Budget $119,995.00 

This past month’s power bill was one 

of the highest received in the past year.  

Several of the thermostats have been 

adjusted by pressing the “hold” button 

which is a permanent setting and will 

not return to the preset schedule.  It is 

okay to adjust the temperature just 

please DO NOT press the HOLD button.   

Praise the King 
A Piano Concert 

Lib Wellons, Susan Cadwell and Billy Fallaw 
Carillon Handbell Choir and Brad Hardee 

Sunday, April 26 
5:00 p.m. in the Sanctuary 
with audience participation 



First View 

FUMC Staff 

Reverend Kyle Randle, Pastor kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Tim Whitten, MAR, Dir. of Christian Education tim.whitten@fumcconway.org 

Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant office@fumcconway.org 

Danny Clonts, Accountant danny.clonts@fumcconway.org 

Jan Kyzer, Nursery Asst. kyzer5@yahoo.com 

Robin Goff, Nursery Asst. 

Gayle Fanshaw,  Nursery Asst.  

James Graham, Sexton 

 This is a publication of First United Methodist Church 
1001 Fifth Avenue, Conway, SC  29526 

Please visit our website:  www.fumcconway.org 

The Flower Calendar is posted in the Narthex.  

Please reserve a date that is important to you. 

Altar flower are not a budgeted item.  

 They are gifts to the church by those who sign up.  

Vacation Bible School 

June 7-10 
5:30-7:30 p.m. 

Registration is Underway  
in the Commons! 

 Please contact Tim Whitten at 488-4251 for more info.  

COMING SOON 
UMW AND MISSION COMMITTEE YARD SALE 

MAY 16, 2015  7:00 a.m. to Noon 
Please drop-off Items beginning 
 Wednesday, May 13 to the FLC 

Please contact Jan Gawith or Toby White for more information 
Jan: 843-347-9274  Toby: 843-234-2619 

Wednesday Evening Meal Menu: 
Fried Chicken, Green Beans, Creamed Corn 

Salad Bar and Dessert  $5 pp or $15 per family 

College Scholarship applications for  the 
academic year 2015-2016 are available 
online at the church’s web site and through 
the church office. General Scholarship: 
Students who choose to major/minor in 

Liberal Arts/Professional subjects. Ministerial Scholarship: 
Students who choose to major/minor in programs leading to a 
career in ministry, missionary work, church related education.  
Music Scholarship:  Students who elect a music related 
major/minor for a career in music oriented positions.  
Application Deadline: May 1, 2015 

 EPWORTH IS OUR MINISTRY! TRANSFORM A 

CHILD’S FUTURE. Each year , Epworth Children’s Home 

provides care to children in our own communities who have 

experienced abuse, neglect, and loss. Epworth’s care breaks the 

destructive cycle and encourages children to aim higher in life. 

Each child receives the physical, emotional, academic, and 

spiritual care they need to transform their lives. This care makes a 

difference. It develops long-term healing, self-worth and self-

confidence. It transforms children who are three years behind in 

school into honor roll students, high school graduates, and college 

students. Epworth’s care provides spiritual nourishment to 

strengthen their relationship with God. On Sunday, May 10, 2015, 

our congregation will support Epworth by collecting the Annual 

Epworth Mother’s Day Offering. Without the support of churches 

like ours, Epworth could not provide transformational care for 

children in need. We invite you to give generously to the children 

who call Epworth home. Epworth does not receive 

denominational funding (apportionments). This offering is our 

opportunity to support this vital ministry.  

Our bags are unpacked and our feet have 

settled...now it’s time to plan again.  Would 

you like to go?  Interested?  Is God calling 

you to go without question?  We will be 

discussing our next Haiti mission trip on Sunday, May 3 

immediately following Worship in the Parlor.  Julie Whitten, team 

leader, is always available to answer any questions. 

Julie@designfrenzyinc.com or 251-747-0787. 


